Date: 3 February 2006

DECISION PAPER

TO: Members of the Hardin County Board of Education 

THRU: Bill Dennison, Principal, North Hardin High School

FROM:  Laura McGray, Assistant Principal

SUBJECT:  Student 2 Student Training Program in San Antonio, Texas

Request:  The North Hardin High School is asking for permission to transport two Hardin County students out of state on a commercial airline. Laura McGray, Assistant Principal, and Bob Moore, Guidance Counselor will accompany the students. The name of the airline is Southwest Airlines. We will depart from Louisville, KY, on Flight 554 at 9:20 a.m. on February 12, 2006. We will change planes to Flight 2705 is Birmingham, AL, at 11:20 a.m. and arrive in San Antonio, TX at 2:35 p.m. We return from San Antonio, TX, on Flight 1206 at 3:45 p.m. on February 15, 2006. We will change planes in St. Louis, MO, to Flight 1807. This flight leaves St. Louis at 8:10 p.m. and will arrive in Louisville at 10:05 p.m. This request is based on plans to attend a Student 2 Student Training Program sponsored by the Military Child Education Coalition.

Discussion:
A. This trip will be at no cost to the student or the school. The funding is from The Military Child Coalition.  This trip will enhance leadership of the participants, showcase North Hardin, and provide the training to help make the transition for military dependents coming to North Hardin easier.

B. With board approval, we will depart at 9:20 am on 12 February 2006, and return on 15 February 2006. Students will miss three days of school.

Recommendation:  We recommend that the board allow NHHS to use a commercial airline to transport 2 Hardin County students to San Antonio, TX. 

Recommended Motion:  “I move that the Hardin County Board of Education allow NHHS to use a commercial airline to transport 2 Hardin County students to San Antonio, TX.  

